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Please check our website here as more information on this project becomes available. 

STUDENT FEEDBACK– FALL 2017

During the Fall 2017 semester, 175 students from EDPY 304 (Adolescent Development
and Learning) completed our survey that examined students’ perspectives on receiving feedback 
when it comes to course exams. Overall, 131 students responded to our survey after all three of 
their exams which will provide us with important information on this topic. Thank you to all of 
our participants! Some preliminary results are presented here. 

What Type of Feedback do Students Want on their Exams? 

Were you Satisfied with your Exam Score? 

Report prepared by Dr. Lia Daniels & Lauren Goegan 

• We looked at differences in student opinions in regards to 
receiving percentage information versus a feedback form 
about their completed exam. 

• Students felt that the feedback form after exam 2 was 
preferable to the percentage information that they received 
after exam 1. 

The feedback form was 
seen as more helpful…

When given the option 
after the third exam,

87% wanted to

see the feedback form. 

Percentage vs. Feedback Form

The formats were equal 
in encouraging students 

to put in more effort. 
BUT

Students who chose to see the feedback form after the third
exam were more satisfied with their exam score than those who 

chose to just see their percentage.

https://sites.google.com/ualberta.ca/acme/home

